
Response to Hellenic Capital Market Commission letter 

 

In response to the letter of the Hellenic Capital Market Commission under 

protocol number 1315/8 April 2010, regarding the article on the web portal 

“Euro2day” on 8/4/2010, we inform you of the following:   
 

At the current phase, there are discussions taking place regarding the sale of 

ATTIKAT S.A.’s participation in ATTIKI ODOS S.A. to the other shareholders 

of the concession company, pursuant to the right of first  refusal deriving from 

the Shareholders Agreement. 

For any further development on the above issue the company will promptly 

inform the investment community and ATHEX, via the means provisioned by 

the current legislation. 

 

 


